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I support this bill because I believe requiring in-person voting will help prevent fraud 

when we vote. Then the only way to corrupt the vote would be during counting. If the 

person voting has to show ID it would be even better. If the percent of people voting 

goes down it would only be because illegal votes would be eliminated. You could still 

provide mail in votes to people who could adequately prove they are the person 

requesting the ballot. The loss of faith in the, note I did not say our, government is 

huge in this country. We need to at least believe that our vote counts and we are not 

voting against computers and people who have no right to vote. 


